

Attachment to:
https://www.camden.gov.uk/public-licensing register. 


Objections to application no. 102504
Application for Premises License to supply alcohol for consumption on and off the premises.

I strongly object to Camden giving a license to the above application, especially if any other school in the Camden Borough follows suit, therefore multiplying across the Borough all the risks indicated below across the Borough.

Primrose Hill prohibits already any amplified music.

Camden incorrectly states that public notices posted at the school indicate that anyone wishing to make a representation should do so in writing (with address details provided), when in fact Camden does not currently accepts postal representations due to the Coronavirus.

Camden failed its legal obligation to state that all Objections need to be made online. 


I object on the following grounds:

4. Risk of Harm to Children

The applicant has not indicated that any measures would be taken to ensure the protection of children from harm - apart from a very general statement that “children are only allowed in the market accompanied by an adult and will not be served any alcohol”.

Such a statement clearly offers no assurance that effective measures will be in place to prevent underage sales.  Also, the sale of alcohol in such an unguarded  way as in a public open air market as proposed, with the lack of any safety provisions from the applicant, by adding to the risk of excess dinging at the venue, in our streets and in the nearby Primrose Hill park would also increase the risk of  harm to children.

There is no indication in the application that they would implement any of the numerous measures mentioned in Camden’s Licensing Policy, to address the risk of harm to children. 
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